

Please print this page and include with your donation

Thank you for your generous tax-deductible contribution. Your sacrifice will help those in need stay warm this winter.

need stay warm this winter.
[] Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$ payable to Keep the Heat On.
Supporters of 'Keep the Heat On' are publicly thanked in Rhode Island Catholic, the newspaper of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Providence and on the Keep the Heat On web site. (Please leave the box below blank if you would like to have your name published)
[] I do not wish to have my name printed in the newspaper or on web site Please Print Clearly
Name:
Street Address:
City/State/Zip Code:
Phone Number:
Email Address:
Donation made on behalf of or in memory of (please circle one):
Contributions to Keep the Heat On are tax-deductible. Corporate donations are accepted.

Your address, phone number and email address will not be sold, leased or shared with any organization outside the Diocese of Providence.

Please complete and mail this form with your contribution to:

Diocese of Providence c/o 'Keep the Heat On' One Cathedral Square Providence, RI 02903